
Ann Arbor Council Votes 10-1
to Increase Legal Contract in
Gelman Case to $592,500
“Ann  Arbor  officials  this  week  again  delayed  voting  on  a
resolution to seek a federal Superfund cleanup of the Gelman
dioxane plume,” reports Ryan Stanton in mlive’s Ann Arbor.

“City Council voted unanimously Tuesday morning, April 21, to
postpone the matter until July 6, while city officials wait to
see how legal negotiations with polluter Gelman Sciences play
out in Washtenaw County Circuit Court.”

“Council also voted 10-1 to approve a fifth amendment to the
city’s legal services agreement with Bodman PLC, which is
representing the city in litigation against the polluter.”

“The contract is being increased by another $92,500, adding to
$500,000 previously approved.”

“’The amount of time spent on recent negotiations, including
the  exchanges  of  drafts,  court  conferences,  and  providing
advice  as  needed,  has  been  more  time  consuming  than
anticipated,’ Assistant City Attorney Abigail Elias wrote in a
memo.”

Read the article.
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